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Sherry Sullivan was requested to facilitate the meeting with Bob Callahan;
and Councilmember President Burrell and Councilmember Brewer will be
involved in this meeting.

4. Councilmember Boone gave an update on the Harbor Board. He said that Bob
Riggs has mentioned the marina needs upgrading. The City receives around
$50,000 per year for marina; and we need to relook at making a “pot” for
money to repair and upgrade the marina. Councilmember Boone said we have
to keep our marina for commercial use in order for the Corps of Engineers to
maintain our channel. Several suggestions were made: tearing up asphalt and
putting down gravel, possible handicap boat ramp, and for the Harbor Board
to recommend and bring back priorities for the marina to the City Council.

5. Councilmember Mueller briefly mentioned the City parklands. He said there
will be a committee to work on renovations to the Colony land at County
Road 44 and County Road 13. Mayor Kant said the Fairhope Single Tax
Corporation wants to see a plan before deeding over the land to the City.
Councilmember Mueller said we just purchased the Dyas property designated
as parkland; and we need a vision for this property.

There being no further business to come before the City Council, the meeting

was duly adjourned at 6:20 p.m.
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